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On September 18th of this year, Greenon FFA got the chance to attend Farm 

Science Review. Farm Science Review is an annual event that showcases the latest 

agricultural innovations and presents the best practices. The FSR is hosted by The Ohio 

State University College of Food, Agricultural, and Environmental Sciences at the Molly 

Caren Agricultural Center near London, Ohio. 66 Greenon FFA members chose to spend 

a day at Farm Science Review to learn about all things agriculture. There are so many 

different things to learn. I personally chose to visit the Ohio State Veterinary Booth. A 

group of members and I listened to a professor at Ohio State University who specialized 

in Animal Science. We were curious about attending OSU and what kind of classes there 

were that related to agriculture. Everywhere we went, we were greeted by friendly 

people who wanted to share their knowledge about agriculture and how it can better 

our world. There were livestock animals that were at Farm Science Review and many 

shops that FFA members had a chance to visit.  

Greenon FFA members who were attending the District Soil Judging Contest had 

the chance to visit the Gwenne Conservation booth to further their experience with 

judging soils and prepare for their upcoming contest. Many have said that it was a 

great experience and that the process would help them in the future contests. 


